
May 24,2024

Hi Everyone!

Avian Flu Update. As of today, there have been no new cases of bird flu in the State. Being
able to exhibit is still under a ban until June 8th. Fingers crossed! Bird flu has been found in
Dairy Cattle, though. Therefore, I hope that all will continue to be positive news for Poultry
Exhibition.

POULTRY CLINICS & Educational clinics will be held in the poultry barn at the
NWMFgrounds on: (rabbits too, in their barn)

These clinics are approximately two hours long, bring lawn chairs and a snack & beverage for
yourself.

These clinics will satisfy the Educational Credits, if attended for the full 2 hours.

Live birds may or may not be allowed on these days. The ban hopefully will be lifted.
If live birds are permitted, you may bring 1 showmanship bird you have worked with.
There will be the “fake birds” to use.
There will be an educational poultry kit, questions and answer

Saturday June 8th 4:30-6:30
Sunday June 9th 4:30-6:30
Monday June 10th 6:30 -8:30

There may be a possible session added at a later date.

NOTE: MEAT CHICKENS have been ordered through Tractor Supply, Chum’s Corners, delivery
will be the week of June 10th…be ready!

Thanks,
Lynn and Gwyn


